
KZN Department of Health procures 
moveable assets of St Mary’s hospital 

 
 

 
The KZN Department of Health has tendered to procure the moveable assets of St Mary’s 
Hospital. The assets of this hospital were to be auctioned by Peter Maskell Auctioneers in 
Pietermaritzburg today (20/09/17). 

The Department is also in the process of finalising a lease of the land and buildings of the 
hospital with a view to procure the said assets. Should these endeavours be successful and be 
approved by government, it is expected that the Department will commence with the running of 
the facility with effect from 1st of October 2017. 

 


